
From: wendy macdonald [mailto:wendysuemacdonald@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 8:53 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Re: Autoreply from Planning and Sustainability Commission 
 
I am in support of preserving the views from Vista Bridge & all over the city. Central City 
2035.  Infill has gotten out of hand. Be more thoughtful if how the city is expanding. 
 
Thank you. 
Wendy 
 
Wendy Macdonald 
Principal Broker OR 
Keller Williams Realty 
919 NE 19th Suite 100 
Portland, OR 97232 
direct  503 706 6544 
 


